
 Wee Wolf Fact Sheet 

 1.  The preschool is for children three, four and five years of age, however, your child should be 
 three by August 31 for the AM section and 4 by August 31 for the PM section  . 

 2.  All children must be fully  toilet trained  . 

 3.  Immunizations must be up-to-date, and the attached  federal form  must be returned, 
 completed, with your application. 

 4.  Preschool will run Monday through Thursday and there will be two sessions. The staff will place 
 your child in the appropriate session based on their age: 

 A.M. 10:30 – 11:55  P.M. 12:30 – 2:15 

 3 & 4-year-olds  4 & 5-year-olds 

 5.  The cost will be  $60.00 per month  , with the payment  required at the first of the month 
 regardless of attendance. This amount is pro-rated for nine months, September through May. A 
 late fee of $5.00  will be assessed on payments made  after the fifteenth of each month. 

 6.  There is also a one-time materials fee in the amount of  $35.00  , which will cover the cost of 
 materials over the course of the preschool year. This payment is due at the same time as 
 September tuition, which will be  Friday, September  8th  . 

 7.  The preschool activities are planned by the high school students in Early Childhood Education 
 class, under the supervision of the preschool staff. Students choose to be Wee Wolf teachers to 
 learn about and work with children. 

 8.  Application/Registration  forms will be open from  January  1st -  May 15th for the following 
 school year  . Parents will be notified by the first  of June of the session in which their child is 
 enrolled. 

 9.  Preschool Orientation will be on  Thursday, September  14  th  2023  in room 102. Times of 
 orientation will be determined. Preschoolers will be given the opportunity to play in the 
 preschool while the parents meet with the preschool staff. 

 10.  The first day of preschool will be  Monday, September 18  th  2023  . 

 Thank you for your interest in and support of the Wee Wolf Preschool. We are a community preschool, 
 and we rely upon your continued support and dedication. 


